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    Hello Everybody, Happy Memorial Day!    We planted corn, tomatoes, 
summer squash, cucumbers, zucchini, flowers, herbs, onions, broccoli, kale, 
and artichokes this past week.  We are planning on plating our potatoes 
(late, but will still grow!), more tomatoes, onions, eggplant, and direst 
seeding carrots, parsnips, edamame, string beans, and radishes and turnips 
for this coming week.  Our greenhouse cucumbers are taking off and producing 
some fabulous fruits.  The insects are certainly doing their job for us.
   We made some wholesale deliveries last week to Bennington College, Spice 
N’ Nice Natural Foods, and Wild Oats Co-Op in North Adams. It was really 
exciting for us to see our produce on shelves and in big walk-in coolers!
   We have made the decision to hire a full-time employee! Yikes!!  Our 
friend Danny from California will be working and living with us on the farm 
for the summer, until he heads back to school. Danny worked with Chuck on 
the CSA and market farm in Massachusetts.  He has a lot of experience and is 
going to be a tremendous help!
  The Farmer’s Markets has also been going well.  This past Saturday lots of 
people were out because of the beautiful weather and May fest in Bennington. 
  Thanks to all of you who came to support us!  Again the Farmer’s markets 
are Saturdays 10-1pm and Tuesdays 3:30 until 5:30.  We have been selling 
green garlic, radishes, turnips, cucumbers, basil, salad mix, spinach, head 
lettuce, Bok choi, and tomato, eggplant, and pepper transplants.  There are 
bakers, flowers, pizza, music, and farmers market T-shirts for sale. 
Farmer’s Markets are a fun and social atmosphere, which makes for a nice 
day, so come and support your local farmer and baker!
    A reminder that the first CSA pick-up will be June 12 at the U.U. Church 
in Bennington from 3 until 6:30, and June 15 here at the farm from 3 until 
7pm.  If you have your own bags you can bring them, but we will also have 
bags for you.  Also, if you have any unwanted, clean paper or plastic bags 
from the grocery store we will gladly take them!
   I have not been emailing people to let them know I have received the CSA 
payment.  If you would like me to email you to confirm we have received you 
check, please let us know.
   Also, you may have noticed the new "email format" I have decided to go 
with for the newsletter.  I figured it would be easier to just email you the 
information.  I do not want people to dred seeing a "Mighty Food Farm 
Newsletter" email!
 
 
Look forward to the first CSA Day!

